
We are proud to announce that 100% of the
students that graduated from 8th Grade in 2020
received post secondary school scholarships in
the spring of 2024!
This class was the class that ended their 8th
Grade year virtually and began their High School
career in person 2 days a week.  

As we continue to strive for excellence in
education, it’s important to highlight the role of
MAP (Measures of Academic Progress) testingin
our school.  This innovative assessment tool
allows teachers to pinpoint individual strengths
and areas needing improvement, ensuring that
instruction is tailored to each student’s needs.
MAP testing helps identify learning gaps early, 

MAP testing is a powerful tool that enhances
educational outcomes and supports our
commitment to student success. 

% of Students At or Above the National
Average:

Reading           79%
Math                76%
Science            84%

UW-Superior Concerts: The Cathedral
is proud to be the hosts of the UW-
Superior   Season of Song on
December 8 at 4:00 pm and
December 10 at 7:00 pm. This
cherished Twin Ports tradition will
feature the UWS choirs and orchestra
performing holiday classics, new
favorites, and everything in between. 
 Middle School Christmas Concert:
Dec 19 at 5:30 pm in School Gym
PreSchool Christmas Concert:  Dec 20
at 10am in School Gym
Elementary Christmas Concert:  Dec
20 at 1pm in School Grym
Pancake Breakfast:  Kick off Catholic
Schools Week with pancakes and
sausage.  Jan 26 8:30am-12 noon
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ANABRING
GYMNASIUM UPDATE

Thanks to your generous gifts we were able to
give the Annabring Gymnasium a much needed
update. 

We replaced the old caged lights with energy-
efficient LED lighting 

We gave the gymnasium a fresh coat of paint

We are currently adding artwork to
commemorate the decades and the vibrant
history of Cathedral School

All of this has brightened up the gymnasium!
Our girls volleyball team has loved getting to use
the refreshed gymnasium!  

There is still work yet to be done! 

Our next steps will be to continue to enhance this
beloved space, including plans for refreshing the
gymnasium floor, installing new doors, and
updating the tile wall along the north side.  This is
all work that will need to be scheduled around the
school calendar and as money allows.  

 Northern Wisconsin has been blessed with wonderful
Fall weather, and our students have enjoyed getting
outdoors to learn.  We often see afternoon classes
being taught on the lawn and physical education
classes running laps around the campus.  

Our Middle School students enjoyed their annual 2
night trip to Wolf Ridge Environmental Learning Center.
Students spent time outside experiencing the High
Ropes Course, learning about the Voyageur history of
our area, and our natural resources. 

Our Kindergarten, First and Second Grade had a
wonderful day at the School Forest. Students
participated in grade appropriate activities such as an
I Spy trail, differentiating leaves and the differences
between leaves and needles, how chlorophyll changes
the leaves color, how birds manipulate their food to
eat, and so much more! We love seeing these smiles
on our students faces as they are learning! 

OUTDOOR EDUCATION



WAYS THAT YOU CAN
HELP YOUR SCHOOL

Contribute to the Annual Appeal
each November

Dedicate a gift in memory of a
loved one

Pray for us!

Adopt the Annabring Gymnasium 

Follow us on Facebook and
Instagram
@superiorcathedralschool

Include Cathedral School in your
estate plans

ROSIE’S EDUCATIONAL
SCHOLARSHIP

A new scholarship has been established and will
be awarded yearly to help offset the costs of
tuition for a family that is experiencing financial,
exceptional health care costs, and/or academic
needs.  Preference is given to a St. Francis Xavier
family.  

Determination of the scholarship is done yearly
by the Rector and Cathedral School Principal.  A
recommendation from the pastor of St. Francis
Xavier is weighted heavily in this determination.  

One of the exciting new initiatives we have launched
is a school partnership with the app Hallow.  The

Hallow for Schools program helps schools with their
SEL initiatives, strengthening Catholic identity,

familial engagement in the faith life of the school
community, and so much more! 

Teachers are able to access lesson plans, classroom
prayers, engaging information about the saints, and

access mental health content.  Hallow is authentically
Catholic and passionately supports Catholic

educators in the incredibly important work that they
do forming our youth and young adults.

First Grade is collecting pop tabs for the 
Ronald McDonald House

PreSchool enjoys a day outside learning 
about bubbles



A gift to Cathedral School can have a lasting impact on
the future of Catholic Education in Superior. 

You can give through:
· A portion of your estate

· Your retirement plan
· Designating Cathedral School as your Insurance

Beneficiary
 

A bequest to Cathedral School through your will or trust
is a powerful expression of your commitment to your

Catholic Faith.  A planned gift is often the largest gift you
will make in your lifetime and is a lasting reminder of

what you feel most strongly about. 
 

We can make suggestions on ways to make a gift to
Cathedral School, but we urge you to see your attorney,
accountant, a trust officer, financial planner, or others
who are qualified to help in the area of estate planning

and tax consequences. 
 

Cathedral School
1419 Baxter Ave 
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Find us online at:

www.superiorcathedralschool.org 
and

Superior Cathedral School on
Facebook and Instagram

 

School Rosary on the playground

School Blankets are available in the 
Main Office for $60 each


